
 

 

 

JOINT STATEMENT 

Statement from The American Chamber of Commerce, The European Chamber 

of Commerce, and The Italy Myanmar Business Association: 

 

March 4, 2021 -- We have been requested to meet with representatives of 

the military government. We have declined all invitations. 

### 

 

The French Chamber of Commerce and Industry endorses and supports the 

above statement.  

 

 


